
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box 

  

 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

We are very excited to let you know that we have provisionally booked our year 6 residential for Monday 

29th June – Wednesday 1st July 2026! 

 

We are hoping this year’s residential will be a two night-sleepover at Grittleton House in Chippenham. Below 

is a sample timetable of what our itinerary will look like:  

 
 

We have provisionally been placed in The Stable Block and The Clock Tower accommodation (subject to change 

depending on how many children sign up). Children will sleep in rooms of 4-8 with ensuite bathrooms. 

 

The cost of the residential and transportation will be £313. We understand that this cost may need to be 

spread over the year so your trip balance will be provided on Arbor and you will be able to pay this in small 

instalments. These opportunities will provide memorable experiences that your child will take with them 

throughout their time in school. This is an exciting opportunity we hope every child will enjoy and be able to take 

part.  

 

In order to finalise our booking, we need to have a better idea of how many children will be attending. Please 

explore the website I have linked above and the sample timetable and then complete this very quick Google 

form expressing whether you would or would not be interest by Thursday 26th June. 

 

https://forms.gle/4YRdThCpRi1oiUpW7 

 

Many thanks, 

The 2025/2026 year 6 team! 

Important messages 

 

Y6 Residential 2026: 2-night sleepover at Grittleton House 

https://www.grittleton-adventures.co.uk/school-residentials 

https://forms.gle/4YRdThCpRi1oiUpW7

